
The UCSB Center for Black Studies Research presents 
the 2015 Shirley Kennedy Memorial Lecture

Cosponsored by the Office of the Executive Vice Chancellor; the Office of the 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Diversity, Equity, and Academic Policy; the Office of 
Equal Opportunity and Sexual Harassment/Title IX Compliance; and Student Affairs

A Vision for the Future 
that Builds on the Past:

Students, Community, and Leadership

Dr. Michael Young, recently retired after twenty-five years as 
UCSB Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs, discusses his vision 
and values that guided his work as a fierce advocate for the 
holistic student and in developing collective leadership and 
team building. He addresses challenges facing the university in 
this moment of financial cutbacks and strains on student 
services. He shares lessons learned from both successes and 
failures as failures as well as a vision for the future that builds on the past. 

Thursday, April 9, 2015
4:00 p.m.

UCSB MultiCultural Center Theater
Reception to follow in MCC Lounge

Questions? Contact Mahsheed Ayoub at mayoub@cbs.ucsb.edu or 805-893-3914 or CBSR Director Diane Fujino at fujino@asamst.ucsb.edu

Dr. Michael Young
former UCSB Vice Chancellor of Student Affairs


